
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Steve Egan. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 1 :11 PM 
'Steve Egan ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00355-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Steve Egan <steveimprintl@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 1:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Commissioner.clark@psc.stat.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Commissioners, 
My name is Steve Egan, with a vacation property at 8270 Little Gasparilla Island, Placida. I am in 

opposition to the proposed central sewer system that is being forced upon us by a private entity (Jack 
Bower's company, EU). 

Being forced to hook up to this service, at a cost totally absorbed by residents, would put a 
financial hardship on many island residents, including my family. Our 900 square foot cabin is a 
weekend place, used about once a month. We barely were able to afford being forced to hook up to 
Mr. Boyer's water utility, and that was $5000. Not to mention having to pay to hook up from the meter 
to the residence. 

I don't feel there is a need for service due to the inconsistent use of the property, and the 
additional expenses beyond the initial hookup charge that is being forced upon us by a for-profit 
company. There have also been questions as to Mr. Boyer's technical expertise and financial 
wherewithal. 

I would also encourage any commissioner that has not visited Little Gasparilla Island to please 
come see it for yourselves. You might gain an appreciation of the island for what it is not, instead of 
what it is. Most of us don't own big fancy places on the water. We are regular people that got on the 
island years ago before the market went crazy. We just can't afford it what Mr. Boyer is trying to do. 
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     In conclusion, I object to EU's Application for Original Certificate of Authorization and 
would formally ask that the PSC deny it.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Steve Egan 
steveimprint1@aol.com 
Imprintables International, LLC 
1306 Orangewalk Dr. 
Brandon, FL 33511 
813-453-LOGO 
iPrintTampa.com 




